

Tel: 01322 224309 Fax: 01322 222445 Email: office@dstc.kent.sch.uk

www.dstc.kent.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs Anne Davis

Heath Lane Dartford Kent DA1 2LY

3rd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Half Term Free School Meal Vouchers

I am pleased to let you know that once again Kent County Council (KCC) has opted to support the payment of £15.00 for Free School meal vouchers over the February half term. DSTC will use the same method of delivery as we have been using this term, Wonde.

Parents have fed back to us that Wonde is the easiest and best method of voucher payment as they are able to choose from a selection of supermarkets. This voucher will be emailed to you as usual.

I hope that you and your families are keeping well.

Best wishes

Mrs Deborah Ellis

Vice Principal

Designated Safeguarding Lead

